[image: image1.jpg]To Whom it May Concern,

Tam privileged to write in support of my friend and fellow scouter, Levi Smith. Levi has been on the
Boy Scouts of America National Youth Leadership Training course with me for the past three years,
during which I have seen a tremendous growth in his communication and leadership skills. This
development came not only in the area of leadership, but in maturity and character as well.

Levi has learned to manage his time, work in group sitvations under strict deadlines, and fo recognize
the importance of a strong work ethic, persistence, and intellectual integrity. He has become the most
valuable member of my youth leadership iraining team taking on the rols of Assistant Course Director
of Youth Operations. He is a role model for the youth staff he has assembled to run the course, and the
young men that will be attending the course.

Irecommend Levi for any leadership opportunity that he may pursue or be appointed to. He has made
me proud, as the course director and friend, I am sure he will continue to do so as he grows with his
college experiences that await him.

Thank you for the opportunity of correspondence,
Sincerely,
Tames F. Shelson

National Youth Leadership Training
Course Director 2011




